Daily Bulletin
Victor Junior High

February 14, 2020
TODAY IS AN “E” DAY

A message from the Library.....

Do you need something to read over break? Stop by the Library today to find the perfect book for
winter reading.

Four clubs meet this break:
e Tuesday Manga Club learns more about Assassination Classroom
e Wednesday Harry Potter Club plays Quidditch in the JH gymnasium
e Thursday Adventure Club and the Dice Guld have their meetings

Bring your best smiles so we can take photos for the yearbook.
New Members are always welcome.

Student Council:
e Thank you to those who purchase lollipop grams. They will be delivered this morning! Happy
Valentine's Day from the student council.
e The souper bowl soup can drive is all month long. It will end the week we return from break.
e Students, be sure to bring in cans to your English classes. The winning team receives a party!
e Attention student council members, be sure to be checking In with your assigned teacher
and collecting totals each week for the souper bowl soup can drive.

Math Department: Do you know the digits of Pi? How many can you memorize before Pi Day? The
math department will be having a contest in March. Stay tuned after February break for more
information.

Golf: For all players interested in trying out for Boys JV/Varsity Golf there will be a pre-season
meeting on Wednesday March 4th at 2:25 in the Senior High Room 115 (Mr. Wuest's room). Please
see Coach Sousa or Coach Wuest before the meeting if you have any questions.

Are you interested in trying out modified sports?

Boys tennis, baseball, softball, boys and girl's lacrosse, track and field!

Be sure you have a current physical on file in the Nurse's office. Must be no earlier than March 1st
2019. Register online on the school website from March 2nd to March 18. Season will begin on March
23rd.

Flu Season is upon us. Remember to wash hands often, especially before eating meals. Keep
hands away from your face and cough into Kleenex or inside of elbow when necessary.



